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Kingdom Progress Update  

We are thrilled to report that our congregation is growing! During the week of July 21st, 

our attendance reached 30 members. Just a couple of weeks earlier, on the week of July 

4th, we celebrated Independence Day with a special service that brought together 25 

attendees. This upward trend in participation is a clear sign that God is doing His work 

among us. We give Him all the glory for every soul He is drawing to His house. 
This past month has been a season of growth, unity, and spiritual preparation at Pentecostal 

of Gilford. We have seen the hand of God move powerfully among the saints as we continue 

to press toward the vision God has placed before us. 

1. A Church That Builds Together

 
One of the highlights of this month was the full-church participation in renovating our 

Sunday School room. With hearts full of joy and hands ready to work, saints of all ages came 

together to create a more welcoming and functional space for our children. This renovation 



is more than a physical change—it reflects our commitment to invest in the next generation 

of Apostolic believers. 

2. Preparing the Atmosphere for Harvest

 
In anticipation of the spiritual harvest, we’ve begun upgrading our music ministry 

equipment and training our team. We believe that excellence in worship sets the stage for 

the Word to go forth in power. These upgrades are already making a difference in our 

services, as the presence of God continues to fill the sanctuary each week. 



3. Declaring the Gospel Without Fear

 
We remain focused on boldly proclaiming the gospel of Jesus Christ to our local community. 

Whether through street outreach, personal Bible studies, or preaching from the pulpit, we 

are declaring the message of repentance, baptism in Jesus' name, and the infilling of the 

Holy Ghost. Lives are being touched, and God is stirring hearts in Gilford. 

Looking Ahead 

We are praying for a continued harvest, divine connections, and open doors throughout the 

region. Thank you for your faithful support and prayers. Together, we are expanding the 

Kingdom of God in Northern Ireland. 
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